http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=76273

Missing motorcycle found in LV
(KAIR)--A motorcycle, reported stolen from an Atchison location where it had
been parked in July, has been recovered.

That's according to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, who says
the 2015 Honda was recovered Thursday in Leavenworth. Additional details
regarding how and where it was found in Leavenworth are not immediately made
public.

The 2015 CBR500 was reported stolen July 11 after it had been taken from the
1000 block of Patriot Street.

No suspects are immediately named.
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